

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

16 January 2024

Dear Cast Member and Families

We are really looking forward to the show, only four weeks to go! We are really proud of how hard you are all working.

We are planning to order show t-shirts which you can wear during rehearsals and promotional activities. You can choose what you would like on the back of your t-shirt e.g. your character name, band name or your own name. The purchase of these t-shirts is totally optional. If you would like a t-shirt, the cost is £12.00. Please make payment via the My Child at School app by Tuesday 23 January 2024. We also ask that you fill out the Google form HERE indicating the size required and what name you would like on the back.

Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we will use that to pay for this item. Please get in touch with Mrs Nibloe at hnibloe@sackvilleschool.org.uk if you do not wish us to do this.

Tickets for the show will be ready to go on sale soon. We will let the students know before the release date. Tickets will be purchased via the TicketSource website, the link will be added to the show Google Classrooms.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Whitmore















